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Regina Griggs 
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Fort Belvoir, VA 22060 

Dear Ms. Griggs: 

It is a pleasure for me to express appreciation to you for having been an exhibitor 
during our 97' Annual Convention Commerce and Industry Show in Washington, 
D.C., July 15 - 18, 2006. 

We value your support and participation as the NAACP works to assure full rights 
and equal opportunities for all of our citizens. Cooperatively addressing shared 
concerns contributed significantly to the effective implementation of our vital 
programs. 

The success of our 97' Annual Convention was due in large measure to the 
support provided by Parents and Friends of Ex-Gays + Gays. We were gratified 
by the enthusiasm and avid participation of our delegates, members and friends 
from across the nation who expressed many favorable comments about our 
convention. The additional audiences we reached through our web cast are also 
aware of your involvement as a contributor to our historic 97th Annual 
Convention. 

We invite you to 
our 98'h Annual 
cover you will be 

join' us again next year wtien we gather in Detroit, Michigan for 
Convention, July 7 - 12, 2007. Accordingly, under separate 
hearing directly from our Events Planning Director, Ana Aponte- 

Curtis, who will provide pertinent information about our plans, programs, 
sponsorship and exhibiting opportunities. We hope that you will decide to 
become or renew your sponsorship as we begin to plan for our 98'h Annual 
Convention. 

Again, I wish to reiterate our gratitude for your participation and generosity. 

wy gards, 

Bruce S. Gordon 
President & CEO 


